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January 1, 2024




This letter serves as confirmation that Viking Village is in compliance with the FDA’s HACCP Plan.  We certify that our production facility meets all HACCP-based inspection program requirements.  In accordance with these requirements, our record-keeping procedures allow us to track the products in every shipment of domestic and imported product.  The records are on file for your review at any time.  Our HACCP Program was updated here at Viking Village on January 1, 2024.

We are also approved for the FDA EEC Export and Health Certificate Program. Our CFN reflects this certification.

Our Food Facility Registration number for the United States Public Health Security and Bioterrorism Act is 16567406414

This letter should be kept on file by your company and made available for FDA officials to review as requested.




James Fowler
HACCP Manager







